From: Jane Olds 
Sent: 19 March 2015 10:54
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: Planning application reference 15/00386/PAO

Dear Gemma,

Caversfield Parish Council met yesterday evening and discussed planning application reference 15/00386/PAO from H3G and EE Ltd to 'Replace 14.7m phase 4 monopole with 14.7m phase 5 monopole with 1 no. additional equipment cabinet' at Land at Dymocks Farm, Buckingham Road and had no comments or objections.

I hope that this is of help.

Best wishes,

Jane Olds

Caversfield Parish Clerk

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD
